From: Marty Rehbein

To: Alex Eidam

Subject: FW: River road project

Date: Friday, March 11, 2022 1:47:55 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: Nancy Low <lownancye@aol.com>

Sent: Friday, March 11, 2022 1:47 PM

To: Grp. City Council and City Web Site <Council@ci.missoula.mt.us>
Subject: River road project

I’'m Nancy low and I live at 619 Carter court. We have had a wonderful 55 and older housing community for 18
years. The proposal by the Anderson’s will completely undermine our community causing lack of light and view
and quiet. I understand the housing problem in Missoula but this is not the way to go-this project could have been a
little smaller and fit into orchard homes. This is what I call coleen and bob anderson milking every last penny from
this land to get rich (this a harsh statement but I believe to be true). When you vote please stop and think would I
want this monstrosity in my backyard. I think my other neighbors addressed concerns about an already inadequate
infrastructure on river road, lack of parking, kids walking in the street, no sidewalks, and streets filled with holes
Please surprise my and vote no as proposed. Thank you for considering my comments. One last comment-why are
all this ugly infills on the north side and orchard homes. Let’s share with grant creek and the rattlesnake

Sent from my iPhone
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